
Information for Holiday Camp by Toadstool Parties 

 

Please do read the below as it contains important attendee 
information about what to bring and where to go. 

For the 4 dates of the October Half Term 2025, we are holding them 
at our beautiful new venue – 

 

Claremont Fan Court School, 

Esher 

Surrey 

KT10 9HZ 

 

IMPORTANT ACCESS INFO – 

**Please be aware there is no access via Claremont 
Drive, the camp can only be accessed via the 

Portsmouth Road A307 entrance.** 
 

Follow the drive up to the Car Park and then follow the Toadstool signage to 
our camp reception. 

Please note we are not using the mansion building. 

 

Monday 27th – K-Pop Demon Hunters 

Tuesday 28th – Witches and Wizards 

Wednesday 29th – Fairy School with Fairy Sarah and Live 
Animal Friends (with Ranger Stu) 



Thursday 30th – The Monster Mash Halloween Ball 

 

We open the doors for drop off is between 9.30am – 9.45am 
and collection is between 3.15 – 3.30pm. 

(Please note 4 year olds are offered a collection time 
between 1.15pm – 1.30pm.) 

We kindly ask for a prompt in pick up please. 

 

Whether this is your first time or you have attended before, we 
are very conscious that you are leaving the most precious 

things in your life with us, and we don't take that lightly. 

 

They are run by a mix of qualified teachers, professional 
entertainers and trained nursery nurses, all of which have 

enhanced DBS checks, and at least one member of staff onsite 
is first aid trained. 

 

What to bring - 

• Morning snack 
• Labelled packed lunch 
• Labelled Water bottle/s 

• Labelled Pencil / pen case 
• Labelled raincoat / jumper / sunscreen 

• Suitable outdoor clothes & shoes for outdoor playtime 

 

*Please note we run NUT-FREE camps.* 

 



We don’t hand out any food during the day, just a refill of tap 
water if needed. 

Children are recommended to come in comfy clothes, with 
suitable clothes for outdoor activities. 

The Toadstool Team will be in t-shirts and short/leggings. 

Our team may wear the odd hat, prop, but we are unable to run 
camps in our full party costumes. (Just to set expectations for 

children coming along.) 

Please have your booking confirmation at hand, just in case 
technology has a blip and we need to check it. 

We will be checking people in via our automated register and 
all ticket information and t’s and c’s can be found on our 

booking system with Kids Club HQ. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us on 
07940 136 482. 

We promise, we'll do our very best to ensure your children have 
a lovely, fun and safe time. 

See you soon, The Toadstool Team x 


